Lizzie Houlton Spring Newsletter

Welcome to this update!

Congratulations to all those who passed an exam
at the end of the Autumn term - there were some
fantastic results: Chrissie (Grade 2), Scarlett
(Grade 1 merit), Dylan (Initial), Reuben (Grade 1
distinction), Ellie (Initial merit), Phoebe (Grade 1
merit), Alfie (Initial), Lorna (G3 merit) and Mervyn
(Grade 1 merit).

The next exam session is coming around very
quickly. Well done to all those students who are
working hard towards this next session in March.

This term we have said goodbye to Millie, Etta
and Tabby who have decided to take a break from
lessons. If you are considering stopping lessons,
please note I require one month’s notice.

There will be no regular lessons during half term
(12th - 18th February) however I am running a day
of lessons on Wednesday 14th February. If you'd
like to book in for an extra lesson, please sign up
on the sheet when you come for your next
lesson.

Lizzie

Juliette and Charlotte were delighted to receive
a piano for their birthday recently!

If you are thinking of upgrading your keyboard or
wondering whether to buy a piano, I'm more than
happy to give advice on features to look out for.

Interview with Beverley

Beverley has been having piano lessons since
September 2023.

Why did you decide to start piano lessons?

“I'd always wanted to learn as a child, but there
wasn’t room for a piano at home. When I retired
I thought if I didn’'t do it now I never would. I
also sing with the Plymouth Phoenix Chorale and
have found that my music lessons have helped
with my singing””

Do you have any advice for others thinking of
starting lessons?

“Just do it - you don’'t know until you try!”

Contact details for reference:
07834391059
liz hhoulton@gmail.com
Lizzie Houlton Music (Facebook page)
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